
 

 

Notice under National Electricity Law 
The Australian Energy Market Commission (AEMC) gives notice under the National  
Electricity Law (NEL) of the following matters. 
Under section 95, the Queensland Government has requested the making of the proposed 
National Electricity Amendment (Queensland Generator Technical Performance Standards 
Derogation) Rule 2008. The proposal seeks to delete most of the Queensland generator 
technical performance standards jurisdictional derogations from the National Electricity Rules. 
Submissions must be received by 26 September 2008. 
Under section 99, the making of draft determinations on the National Electricity Amendment 
(WACC Parameter Values, Equity Beta & Gamma) proposal and the National Electricity 
Amendment (Cost Allocation for Transmission Services) proposal. In relation to these draft 
determinations: 

• Requests for a pre-determination hearing must be received by 4 September 2008; 

• Submissions must be received by 10 October 2008; and  

• Submissions and requests for a hearing should be forwarded to 
submissions@aemc.gov.au. 

Under section 107, the period of time for making the draft determination on the proposed
National Electricity Amendment (Ramp Rates, Market Ancillary Service Offers and Dispatch 
Inflexibility) Rule has been extended from 28 August 2008 to 30 October 2008. 

Under section 107, the period of time for making the draft determination on the proposed 
National Electricity Amendment (Demand Management) Rule has been extended from 26 
September 2008 to 19 December 2008. 

Submissions on each proposal can be forwarded to submissions@aemc.gov.au. 

Submissions should be submitted in accordance with the AEMC’s Guidelines for making 
written submissions on Rule change proposals. The AEMC publishes all submissions on its 
website subject to considering confidentiality claims. 

Further details on the above matters are available on the AEMC’s website www.aemc.gov.au
All documents in relation to the above matters are published on the AEMC’s website and are 
available for inspection at the offices of the AEMC.  
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